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5 June 2025 
 
Dear Parent or Carer,  
 
RE: Year 11 Booster Sessions 
 
I would like to start by saying a huge well done to Year 11 with GCSE exams so far. Their conduct 
before, during and after exams has been fantastic and standards for uniform have remained high 
throughout.  
 
Wednesday 11 June will be the last day our Year 11 students follow their normal timetabled lessons. 
We are very much looking forward to the leavers’ assembly that afternoon. From Thursday 12 June 
students are only expected to be in school for their exams. For any students wishing to remain on school 
site after or in between exams after this date, a quiet revision space will be provided. Students must 
remain in this designated location during lesson times if they choose to remain on school site.  
 
Although timetabled lessons finish on Wednesday 11 June, we are delighted to offer the opportunity for 
students to attend a small number of subject specific booster sessions taking place after this date. 
These will be delivered by subject specialists and are designed to supplement the revision that students 
are completing at home in preparation for their remaining GCSE exams. These boosters are intended 
to provide extra support to help their understanding of difficult concepts and are not intended to replace 
the revision that students will be doing at home.  
 
Please find below a list of the sessions we will be running. If students wish to attend they must sign up 
for these sessions in advance using the following link by Monday 9 June: 
https://forms.office.com/e/zqDrkj0qBd. This will allow us to plan sufficient rooming space and staffing 
based on the number of students attending. 
 

• Wednesday 11 June, 2.30 – 4.30 pm (periods 5 and after school twilight): Geography booster 
in West Hall 

• Thursday 12 June, 1.25 pm – 3.30 pm (Period 4 and 5): Chemistry booster in East Science 
rooms 

• Friday 13 June, 11.35 am – 12.35 pm (Period 3): Spanish booster in W9 

• Friday 13 June, 1.25 pm – 3.30 pm (Period 4 and 5): Physics booster in East Science rooms 
 
In addition to the sessions listed above, a reminder that we have a maths booster running this Saturday 
morning (7 June) from 9 am – 12 noon in North Building. An invite letter to this session has been emailed 
separately.  
 
As always, many thanks for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

  
 
Mr M Holmes  
Deputy Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/zqDrkj0qBd

